## Greetings from the Advisor

On behalf of the RAID (Ruffin Against Illegal Drugs) Team, I would like to welcome you to Ruffin High School's First Annual Alumni Banquet for all graduating classes. The RAID team and I have worked long, diligent hours to make sure that this very special night will be one that you will always remember. With a lot of love and the anticipation of meeting fellow alumni who can bring back the memories of Ruffin's beginning, we have seen this night go from a dream to a reality.

Thank you for sharing not only your time, but also your precious memories with us.

Sonya Williams

Sonya Williams

Class of '75